
Blossom

Topic 1

Physical Education and Development

This half term, we will be focusing on 
our awareness of the people and 
space around us when we move 

around the hall and outdoor 
areas. We will also be completing our 

daily fine motor activities such as 
hole punching, threading and dotting 

fairy tale characters.

P.S.H.E.

This half term, we will be revisiting The 
Zones of Regulation to help us recognize 
how we are feeling. We will learn how to 

communicate feelings and emotions, 
including the way characters are feeling and 

acting in stories. We will have reminders for 
how we behave at school and will notice 

what makes us happy at school.

Speaking, Listening and Communication

We will be learning the basic sign 
language for our fairy tales, but also the 

basic signs that we will need in our 
daily lives. We will continue to use role 

play and repetition of our stories to act 
out different character roles, our 

favourite being The Big Bad Wolf!

English
Reading fairy tales is one of our 

favourite activities that we revisit every 
year. We love retelling the repeated 
parts of the story using words, signs 

and visuals. We will continue to 
develop mark making and word writing 

in our role plays and through writing 
about what we can see in the stories.

Maths

Depending on where we are in our 
learning journey, counting and basic 

addition and subtraction will be our 
focus for this half term. We will use 

resources to help us sort and recognise 
differences between different counting 

objects from our fairy tale stories.

Scientific Technologies

We will be investigating materials this half 

term considering how we can make Baby 

Bear's chair stronger or which materials are 

best to build a new house for the Three Little 

Pigs. We will be sorting objects into the 

different materials they are made from and 

will explore the differences between materials 

using all of our senses.

Humanities
Our focus this half term will be on 

learning about our families and our 
local area, including the classroom, 
the school and the field. We hope 
to visit some of the areas close to 
our school such as the playground 

to find out what is local to us.

The Arts

We will investigate different tools and 

techniques in art to create different 
representations of fairy tale characters. We 

will also experiment with clay and making 3D 
sculptures using junk modelling. In music, we 

will be listening to different songs related to 

fairy tales and will learn to move 
rhythmically to music.
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